
 
 
 

School Board 
 Notice of Quorum 

 
 

Please be advised that the School Board may have a quorum 
present on Monday, June 3, 2024, during the City Council Meeting 
on Continuation of Public Hearing, and Adoption of FY25 Budget 
in the Eileen Dondero Foley City Council Chambers of City Hall.  
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC/CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 

 

 

 


